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16. Juni 2020

During the holidays there is tutoring in German and mathematics for children from 1st to 8th

grade. The tutoring will take place in the last two weeks of the holidays from Monday to Fri-

day (3rd – 7th August and 10th – 14th August). It will presumably be for three hours in the 

morning. Every child participates in one week of tutoring. In some instances, children can 

take part for both weeks. The tutoring is free. 

Due to the closure of schools, some children could not learn as much as usual. If you would 

like your children to attend tutoring sessions during the holidays, please write to the class-

room teacher. You can either contact them via email or you can cut and fill out the bottom of 

this letter, and your child can bring it to school. We need an answer by 24th June at the latest. 

Important: the actual enrolment will take place on a later date. We are just planning now. 

Dr. Stefanie Hubig 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Ich habe Interesse, dass mein Kind _________________________________ 

(Name, Klasse) an dem Förderangebot in den Sommerferien teilnimmt. 

Unterschrift____________________________________________ 


